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Adventure a Day Camp

Join us for Summer Camp! This year, our Adventure a Day Camp will run
​June 12-16, and is jam-packed full of fun. Every day a new adventure with

friends, singing, rodeo roping, rocketry, acting, swimming and
​much, much more!



Family discounts and scholarships available.

We would love to see you there! Call today or reserve your spot online.
520-296-6277

Texas Girls' Choir

TABC welcomes the Texas Girls’
Choir on June 23-25. Founded in
1962, TGC celebrates over 60 years
of excellence. A welcome barbecue
for the singers from Fort Worth and all
TABC families is planned for Friday,
June 23 at 5:30pm at TABC Hall.
There will be food, games, rodeo
roping and an informal exchange
concert where the groups sing for
each other. The Texas Girls’ Choir
will also be featured in a free concert
on Saturday, June 24 at St. Francis
De Sales, 6:15pm. We are still
looking for host families for the
Texas girls for two nights, Friday
and Saturday June 23 and 24. If you
can help, please call 520-296-6277.

Registering now for fall

We are officially registering new
choristers for fall. Rehearsals begin
September 5. We offer programs for
boys and young men aged 6-21 at
varying skill levels. Programs are
currently offered in central and
northwest Tucson. Members of the
chorus learn music skills, fancy trick
rodeo roping, are given mentorship
opportunities, and of course, there is
lots of fun to be had! Share this with
your friends and family and help us
grow.

For more information and to
register, call 520-296-6277 or
go online today.

Pops Concert

We had a wonderful time at the 2023
Pops Concert. It was a showcase of
what we've worked on this year, and
we were proud to share the program
with you. We were so glad to see
many of our alumni as well. Thank
you to all our families and community

http://boyschorus.org/adventure
https://boyschorus.org/join/
https://boyschorus.org/join/


for the great season and a great Pops
Concert! We'll see you in the fall.

Buy a Brick for Father's Day!
Honor someone special with a brick in the

TABC Commemorative Brick Walkway.
Place your order today HERE.

UPCOMING EVENTS

6/12-6/16 - Adventure a Day Camp, TABC Hall. Sign up today.
6/23 - Texas Girls' Choir Welcome Barbecue, 5:30pm, TABC Hall.
7/3 - 7/11 - Concert Tour to California/Nevada
11/2 - Musicale Regale 6-8pm
12/16 - Holiday Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Crowder Hall. Get tickets.
3/2/2024 - Classic Concert 7:30pm, Our Mother of Sorrows.
3/3/2024 - Classic Concert 3pm, Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church.
5/4/2024 - Pops Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Catalina Foothills High School.

https://boyschorus.org/legacy-bricks/
http://boyschorus.org/adventure
https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/


The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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